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June 25, 2008
VIA EMAIL  

John Heneghan, Chairman

Roads & Transportation Task Force

Citizens for Dunwoody

2305 N. Peachtree Court

Dunwoody, GA 30338

770-234-0678

John@JKHeneghan.com
Dear Mr. Heneghan:

Further responding to your email, the documents you requested do not exist in electronic form in our office.

As stated, the documents sought do exist in hard copy and are currently available for your personal inspection and copying in our office at any reasonable time.  You are most welcome.  
The time and expense of making copies if requested is estimated to be $50.00 plus delivery charges. This charged is in accordance with applicable law. Please let us know in advance if copies are desired and we will have them ready upon your arrival.
By way of further information, we do not receive an electronic version of the drawings until we receive the final permitted set.  On this project, we do not yet have the electronic version.  When we do receive the electronic version, you may wish to renew your request and we will promptly respond as provided by law.

Thank you for your continued interest.

Dale A. Davis

Public and Media Relations

(678) 676-0786







